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DPU Data Request 1.15 

 
Please identify the source of the planned rating of 600 MW [RMP_(DTG-5)].  Also 
please provide a bubble map of the area with the current capacity rating of transmission 
lines in PAC-East and PAC-West. 
 

Response to DPU Data Request 1.15 
 

The planned rating of the WECC TOT 2C transmission path was established by 
PacifiCorp following the WECC Project Rating Review procedures and an Accepted 
Rating for the path was granted by the WECC Planning Coordination Committee (PCC) 
on June 21, 2011.  A copy of the applicable page for the WECC TOT 2C path from the 
2012 Path Rating Catalog is provided as Attachment DPU 1.15. 

 


